Dear Yongik Kim!

Thank You very much for Your letter with the good

print material! All seems very interesting for me.

It is enough to propose a project and ask for financial support.
Sorry, till now we were not able to open the CD.

Next time I will phone You to ask You about this.

I am glad that You agree to plan a small project in

Dessau next year.

Your’s sincerely Johanna Bartl

e-mail to me I will get by the address of the

social/cultural centre KI1E.Z. in Dessau that support my art projects:

buero @kiez-ev.de (to

Johanna)



